
 

 

 
December 11, 2023 

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL 
 
 
 
Honorable David S. Milton 

 
Pasadena, California 91104 
 

NOTIFICATION OF THE MARCH 5, 2024 STATEWIDE DIRECT PRIMARY ELECTION 
CONTRIBUTION LIMIT 

 
Dear Mr. Milton: 
 
The County of Los Angeles Campaign Finance Ordinance requires the Registrar-
Recorder/County Clerk to provide written notification to each candidate of the applicable 
contribution limit. Based on your Form 800 Election Campaign Declarations (ECD), you 
agreed to be bound by the Voluntary Expenditure Limit (VEL) set forth for the Los Angeles 
County Office of District Attorney at $2,511,981.50 and selected Option 2, the ”In excess of 
$50,000, but not more than $100,000” limit option. Based on your declarations, your 
contribution limit for the March 5, 2024 Statewide Direct Primary Election will remain 
at $1,500.00 per contributor. Additionally, based on your adjusted declaration and those of 
your opponents for this office, the contribution limit for your opponents has been increased to 
$7,500. 
 
Please note that your contribution limit for the November 5, 2024 General Election remains 
at $1,500. The deadline to amend your Form 800 for the General Election is April  8, 2024.  
 
If you have any questions, you may contact our office at (562) 462-3000. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
DEAN C. LOGAN 
Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk 

ALEX OLVERA 
Division Manager 
Election Information and Preparation 




